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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 
Kwaku & Milan 

 

Class 2 

 

Kaleb & Faith 
Class 3  

 

Amal & Kayleigh 

 

Class 4 

Evie & Michael 
 

Class 5  

Whole class 

 

Class 6 

Whole class 

 

Nursery 

Frederick, Lacie, 

Natalia & Ivy-Rae 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 31st January 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 96.08% 
Class 1— 95.51% 
Class 2— 99.11% 
Class 3— 92.52% 
Class 4— 96.43% 
Class 5— 94.77% 
Class 6— 98.89% 
2s Nursery— 68.67% 
3s Nursery— 80.30% 

 

Lates - 61 
 

Lost learning =  
5h 32 mins 

 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 
who help others 

achieve their goals 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

 

More information available in the 
school office.  

On Tuesday Class 5 and 6 visited the Opticians on the Parade in Donnington. The 
children really enjoyed finding out more about the job of an optician and how they 
help us.  
Cooked school dinners are available free every day for all children. If parents do 
choose to send a packed lunch please do not include fizzy drinks, sweets or 
chocolates. Thank you. 

To help keep everyone safe 
please do not drive onto 

the school site at the start 
or end of the day or nursery 

session. Please do not park in the 
Children’s Centre car park. 

February Half Term 
Monday 17th February—Sunday 23rd 

February 
Kids for £1 activities 

More detail available from the office or 
www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk  

We need a Lunchtime Supervisor 
11:50—1:05 every day 

(term time only) 
 

Please ask in the office for more details. 
No experience required 

 

Closing Date -- Friday 7th February 2020 

Tuck in to win! 
 

Eat 40 school 
meals between 
13th January 

and 27th March 
for a chance to 

win some 
amazing prizes!  

Please make sure 
your child 

has a 

warm and 
waterproof 
coat, hat 

& gloves in 
school or nursery 

every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 14th February—last day of 
school & nursery before half term  
 

Monday 24thFebruary— 
back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 3rd April—last day of school & 
nursery before Easter holidays 

Punctuality 
Congratulations again! 

 

Well done to everyone for 
getting to school on time. This week 
we have had another big reduction in 
the number of lates and learning time 

lost. This is a really fantastic 
achievement.  

 

Reading  
Prizes 

 

Well done to everyone who has 
received a reading prize this week. 

 

Reading at home is really important 
to give children as many opportunities 

as possible to become fluent and 
confident readers. Please talk to your 

child’s teacher if you have any 
questions about reading at home. 


